
INVITATION FOR EXPRESSIONS OF 
INTEREST (EOI) FOR THE DISPOSAL 

OF OPTICAL FIBRE CABLES
EOI No. : EOI/DOF/2024

Sri Lanka Telecom PLC (SLT) calls for expression of interest (EOI) 
for the disposal of used and obsolete optical fibre cables.
Cables identified to be disposed may contain, never used but 
obsolete, damaged, degraded or quality rejected, recovered but 
unusable etc, these cables are in different lengths and sizes. 
Cables available mainly at SLT Stores - Kotugoda yard.
These cables should not be re-used in any telecommunication 
network activity in Sri Lanka. 
Interested parties should possess valid licenses or relevant 
approvals from local authorities to implement and continue the 
EOI proposal.
Two copies (Original + Copy) of EOI proposal in sealed envelope 
shall be sent by registered post to, The General Manager/ Supply 
Management Division, 9th Floor, HQ Building, Sri Lanka Telecom 
PLC, Lotus Road, Colombo-01 or deposited in the Tender Box 
placed at his o�ce on or before 14:00 hrs. on 31st July 2024. 
Mark “EOI/DOF/2024 – DISPOSAL OF OPTICAL FIBRE CABLES” on 
top corner of the envelope.
To obtain an appointment for physical inspection of cables 
please call during o�ce hours on 011 223 0843 and for further 
details regarding this EOI, please call 011 309 0662 or E-mail 
e_proc@slt.com.lk

GENERAL MANAGER
SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT
9TH FLOOR, SLT HQ-A BUILDING 
SRI LANKA TELECOM
LOTUS ROAD, COLOMBO 01.


